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Resolution Commending Academic Senate Chair Mark Hoven Stohs 
 
Whereas Chair Mark Hoven Stohs joined the Department of Finance at CSUF in the Fall of 1996, after 
two years in the Department of Banking and Finance at the Graduate School of Business of University 
College Dublin, in Dublin Ireland; and 
 
Whereas Chair Stohs served admirably as Senate Chair and Captain of the Starship Senateprise for the 
past two years; and 
 
Whereas Chair Stohs has served faithfully as Senator on the Academic Senate of California State 
University as well as our California State University Fullerton Academic Senate; and 
 
Whereas Chair Stohs served as associate dean for the College of Business and chair for the Department 
of Finance; and 
 
Whereas Chair Stohs committed to governance in education by courageously authoring a controversial 
argument between the graduation rate and equity gap; and 
 
Whereas Chair Stohs always credits speakers for their contributions during meetings, and 
 
Whereas Chair Stohs’ quiet, calm style redefined Stoic leadership during this unexpectedly tumultuous 
semester; and 
 
Whereas Chair Stohs occasionally surprises people such as when he told another Senator driving back 
from a function that he is an accomplished line-dancer; and  
 
Whereas his Senate colleague quickly advised Chair Stohs to be careful with these stories because such 
things could end up in a future Senate resolution; and  
 
Whereas if we were meeting in person, we would now stop the reading of the resolution so Chair 
Stohs could demonstrate his dancing skills; and  
 
Whereas Chair Stohs is remarkable in his ability to display his extreme enthusiasm for all things 
parliamentary and philosophical; therefore be it 
 
Resolved that the Academic Senate of CSU Fullerton thank Senator Mark Hoven Stohs for his 
dedication, work, and leadership during these interesting and challenging two years; and be it further 
  
Resolved that Academic Senate of CSU Fullerton looks forward to working with Senator Mark Hoven 
Stohs in his future roles on campus. 
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